ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE PLANNING LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

HELD ON 3RD OCTOBER, 2005


Meeting commenced:
1.50 p.m.


        "
              ended:
3.15 p.m.  

PRESENT:
Councillor Derek Antrobus - in the Chair

Councillor Charlie McIntyre

Malcolm Sykes, Chris Findley, Mike Collier, Paul Garrett, Bill Earnshaw, Peter Smith and Nikki Park

Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Nigel Dickens and Steven Lee

	Item No./Subject
	Action Required
	Responsible Officer



	1.
Action Sheet arising from the 


Planning Lead Member Briefing held on 26th September, 2005
	Action sheet approved.


	

	2.
Key Decisions (Part 1)

(a)
Traffic Calming Measures -Gerald Road Area

(b)
Rethinking Construction - Appointment of Construction Partners for Other New Build and Refurbishment Works (Building Contracts Between the Values of £125,000 and £500,000)


	That approval be given to proceed with the proposed traffic calming scheme, as detailed in the report, for the Gerald Road area of Charlestown. 

That G. & J. Seddon Limited and Warden Builders Limited be appointed as construction partners to undertake all new build and refurbishment work with a value between £125,000 and £500,000 procured by the City Council for a period of five years (extendable by a further two years by agreement).


	Paul Garrett

Mike Collier



	3.
Lead Member Decisions

 
(Part 1) 

(a)
Alterations and Refurbishment to the Vehicle Maintenance Offices at Turnpike House

(b)
Shortlist for Tendering Highway Structures Projects in Accordance with the Principles of Rethinking Construction
	That Bridgewater Building Limited be appointed to carry out the alterations and refurbishment at the Vehicle Maintenance Offices at Turnpike House, having submitted the lowest tender.

That the shortlist of the six recommended bidders, as detailed in the report, for highway structures projects, in accordance with the principles of Rethinking Construction, be approved.

 
	Mike Collier

Paul Garrett

	4.
Decision of the Strategic Director for Housing and Planning


Draft Town and Country Planning (Green Belt) Direction 2005
	That the comments on the draft Green Belt Direction Consultation Paper, as detailed in the report, be noted and the proposed response be sent to the Office of the Deputy Prime Minister as the official comments of Salford City Council. 
	Chris Findley

	5.
Item for Information (Part 1)


Decriminalised Parking Enforcement - Update
	(i)
That the report be noted.

(ii)
That (a) statistics in relation to the provision of training for staff at CPS and qualifications obtained and (b) information with regard to whether the estimated budget would be achieved, be submitted at a future Planning Lead Member Briefing.

(iii)
That a report be submitted at a future Lead Member Briefing, if it was considered that the estimated budget would not be achieved.
	Bill Earnshaw



	6.
Reports from Outside Bodies

(a)
Building Preservation Trusts in Greater Manchester

(b)
Regional Spatial Strategy: Manchester City Region Statement
	That the report be noted.

That the report be noted.
	Chris Findley

Chris Findley



	7.
Briefings/Debriefings from Other Council Meetings


Conservation and Heritage Working Group
	That the actions detailed arising from the meeting of the Conservation and Heritage Working Group be noted and that the issues raised be referred to the Culture Cabinet Working Group for consideration.
	Chris Findley

	8.
Performance - Budget Update


Housing and Planning Capital Programme 2005/06
	That consideration of this item be deferred until the next Planning Lead Member Briefing.
	Nigel Dickens

	9.
Any Other Business (Part 1)

(a)
Decriminalised Parking Enforcement - Future Arrangements

(b)
Green Streets

(c)
Brookhouse Community Centre - Roof

(d)
Christmas Lights

(e)
Litter Summit
	(i)
That the need to consider the future arrangements for decriminalised parking enforcement in Salford, as outlined in the four options detailed in the report be noted.

(ii)
That a copy of the document produced by Birmingham University which identified areas of good practice be obtained and a report be referred to a future meeting of Cabinet for consideration.

That the information be noted.

That the report be noted and that a copy be forwarded to the Lead Member for Property, Councillor David Lancaster, for consideration.

(i)
That the comments raised with regard to the Christmas lights and whether it was possible for them to be improved around the Civic Centre, Swinton, be investigated.

(ii)
That the Equality Team be consulted to obtain advice with regard to whether there were other religious festivals which should be commemorated.

That a joint meeting be arranged between Salford, Trafford and Manchester to discuss the issues arising from the Litter Summit and to enable a commitment to be obtained in relation to the action required.
	Bill Earnshaw

Chris Findley

Peter Smith

Paul Garrett
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